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PUBLIC NOTICE

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES TO CARRY OUT THE SINGLE AUDIT FOR THE
FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023

The Northeast Labor Development Local Area requests proposals from External Auditors certified as
Certified Public Accountants (CPA), to perform the Single Audit corresponding to Fiscal Year 2022-2023 in
compliance with the provisions of the Audit Act of 1984, Pub 1 98-052, as amended and with the financial
statement presentation regulations under GASB 34. Please request the Single Audit Proposed Filing Guide.
Proposals will be received in sealed envelopes and will be addressed to the President of the Board of
Mayors, Hon. Lornna Soto ViIIanuevar.,, A

The guidelines and specifications for submitting proposals will be available from the publication of this
notice, through the website: www.aldInoreste.com or you can request it via email to Ms. Mariani Jiménez
marianijimenez@cne.gov.pr or Mr. César Rivera Osorio cesarrivera@cne.gov.pr

Interested firms or professionals must submit their service proposals to the following physical, postal or
email address:

Northeast Local Workforce Development Area
Physical Address: Postal Address: Email:
#12 Jorge Bird Street Box 1305 info@cne.gov.pr
Fajardo, Puerto Rico Fajardo, Puerto Rico 00738

Proposals will be received on or before 3:00 p.m. on Friday, March 10, 2023.

Any questions in this regard, please contact (787) 953-4700 ext. 902 or 903 with Ms. Mariani liménez,
Internal Monitor _marianijimenez@cne.gov.pr . The guides for filing proposals will be available at our
offices until the date of filing the proposal, or you must request them in person or via email.

Mr. Alessandro Brandi Bonura
Northeast Local Board President
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